
 

 
 

3rd January 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 

Updated Information Re: Swimming Lessons 
 

Before the end of the Autumn term, we informed you about the swimming lessons that had been 
planned to take part during the remainder of the year for year 5 classes. 
 
Unfortunately, due to Cambridgeshire being placed in Tier 4, One Leisure will not be open and so, 
we are currently unable to provide swimming lessons until further notice. 
 
This means that TR5 will not be swimming at the start of the Spring term, and once lessons 
return, we will reschedule dates offered to all year 5 classes. 
 
Any payments made for transport will be refunded to TR5 parents in the very near future. 
 
Thank-you for your understanding, and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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